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All Plans for in-person services and meetings are subject to change as we monitor the COVID19 Outbreaks. 

Our Church 
goal is $5000 

Week of  
Prayer  

WE ARE RETURNING TO 

ONE Worship Service! 

11:00 a.m. - Morning Worship Beginning 8/30/20 

 

We will have a new “AT RISK” Seating 

Section for those at high risk and in need  

of additional social distancing seating. 



 

Deacon Selection and 
Church Officers  

Vote Report 
 

A heartfelt “Thank You” to all the church members who came to the church library for 
early voting and to the Sunday services for in person voting for the 2020-2021 Deacons 
and for the Committee Recommendations. The Committee Recommendations from 
the Nominating and Committee on Committees were approved. 
 

Listed below are the deacons for the upcoming administrative year. 
 

Brian Bobbitt, Kelley Branson, Roy Dale Bray, David Daniel, Lynn Davis, Jay Green, 

Greg Harmon, Larry Knight, Jackie Laney, Eric Lum, Josh Meadows, Gary VanDeaver, 

Paul Wiggins 

September FBC Birthdays 
Chad Duffer - 09/01 
Amanda Sanders - 09/01 
Aylin Martinez - 09/02 
Krystal McCright - 09/02 
Jana Meadows - 09/02 
Carolyn Monk - 09/02 
John Snowden - 09/02 
Kary Jones - 09/03 
Will Raney - 09/03 
Grace Wall - 09/03 
Todd Erwin - 09/06 
Chloe Davis - 09/07 
Lisa Wisinger (Harris) - 09/07 
Daniel Rhea - 09/08 
Ethan Villasenor - 09/08 
Joe Jr. Dastillon - 09/10 
Camden Epperson - 09/10 
Melissa Reid - 09/10 
Stacey Walker - 09/10 
Beckett Davis - 09/11 
Casey McCoy - 09/11 
Wanda Metcalf - 09/11 
Malissa Erwin - 09/12 
Gary Jones - 09/12 
Adriana Elicia Cerna - 09/13 
Margie Lynch - 09/13 

Jason Milton - 09/13 
Dorothy Rosser - 09/13 
Glenda Barron - 09/14 
Peggy Dear - 09/14 
Rip England - 09/14 
Ann Barfield - 09/15 
Luke Meyer - 09/15 
Logan Davis - 09/17 
Tristin Gortney - 09/17 
Amy Smith - 09/17 
Autumn Gortney - 09/18 
Hazel Ratcliff - 09/18 
Steve Baker - 09/19 
Brooke Carr - 09/20 
Ann Jackson - 09/20 
Ryan Nehrkorn - 09/20 
Pam VanDeaver - 09/20 
Kristi Black - 09/21 
Melda Payne - 09/21 
Thomas Coleman - 09/22 
Jetty Duffer - 09/22 
Kyle Erwin - 09/22 
Holly Harkins - 09/22 
Angie Kessell - 09/22 
Ben Coats - 09/23 
Jason Kroll - 09/23 

Holly McElwee - 09/23 
Steve McElwee - 09/23 
Karen Richey - 09/23 
Jessica Walker - 09/23 
Ruth Eggenburger - 09/24 
Christian Morgan - 09/24 
Tommy Neal - 09/24 
Charles Jackson - 09/25 
Gary VanDeaver - 09/25 
Braley Walker - 09/25 
Dustin Yount - 09/25 
Jason Boyd - 09/26 
Kavin Nield - 09/26 
Michael Scott - 09/26 
Brandon Gray - 09/27 
Brenda Harmon - 09/27 
Kennedy Looney - 09/27 
Melissa Raney - 09/27 
Ann Braley - 09/28 
Colby Bryan McElwee - 09/28 
Sherry Alford - 09/29 
Michael Henderson - 09/29 
Erika Baker - 09/30 
Trey Coleman - 09/30 
Elthie Meads - 09/30 
Dewayne Rhea - 09/30 

If we missed your birthday on this list, please call the church office at 903-628-2531 and let us know. 

We will have a special recognition of our Deacons this Sunday Morning, August 30th 



Sanctuary Choir 
 

beginning Wednesday, 
Sept. 9th in the Choir 

Room at 6:30 p.m. 
 

************************************* 

Deacon’s Meeting 
 

September 20th @ 7 p.m. 
 

************************************* 
 

More News for You and Your Family  

 
 
 
 
 
 

BEACH CLUB  
Due to the pandemic, 
Beach Club will not 

take place this 
school year. 

 

***************************** 

The Church  
Office will be 

closed for  
Labor Day.        
 Monday,  

September 7th  
***************************** 

 

K-BAM 
Begins September 9th 

 
Calling all 1st—6th Graders! 

 
Join us in the 
King’s Kids 
Hallway at 

6:30p.m. as we 
start the year 
learning about 
emoji prayers 
and missions! 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO: 

 
Blaine & Anna Epperson  

on the birth of their daughter 
 

Myla Anna Epperson 
 

Born July 13, 2020 
She weighed 9 lbs. 7 oz. 
and measured 20 and 1/2   

inches long 
 

Proud Grandparents 
 

Grady & Kim Epperson 
& 

Michelle Flanery 
 

************************************ 

Plans for Sunday 
Evening Services  

 
For the fall of 2020, we will NOT 
have evening services/activities 

on Sunday Nights, except for 
the possibility of Business  
Meetings when needed. 

 
 
 
 

 
2020 

The Shoebox Crew at FBC 
New Boston needs your help. 
Donations for 2020 have been 
less than usual. 
 
Because of COVID, we have 
not been able to sponsor fund-
raisers. We are in a crisis      
situation to complete our     
mission. We would appreciate 
any amount you feel you could 
donate. Make your check    
payable to FBC and remember 
to put OCC in the memo line. If 
you wish to use a credit card, 
you may donate online at the 
church website. In the box for 
donation, put OCC or shoebox 
Remember, your donation is 
tax deductible. 
 
We also need washcloths,    
baby dolls and receiving    
blankets (small blankets). 
 
Pat, Sherry & Mary 

BIBLE DRILL 2020 
 
We are kicking off a new year of Bible Drill on 

Tuesday, September 8th.   
 
Darla and Jill will pick up the 4th through 6gh grade students 
after school at New Boston and Malta. They will be fed a snack 
while at church.  Parents will need to pick up their children at 
the church at 5:30 pm. 
 
For more information  contact Darla Dike @ (903-293-8047) 
or Jill Whittington @ (903-748-8509). 



Your Staff: 
 

Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor 
(drpatrickhunter@fbcnewboston.com) 

Rick Rothwell, Associate Pastor (rick@fbcnewboston.com) 
Harold Smith, Minister of Music (harold@fbcnewboston.com) 

 
 

Kathie Roseberry - Admin. Secretary 
Paula Raney—Ministry Secretary  

Michele Smith  - Accompanist 
Julie Rothwell - Nursery Coordinator 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

VITAL SIGNS 
 

Average for 4 Sundays in August 
WORSHIP ATTENDANCE 
FBC ............................................................. 122 
OTM ................................................................ 5 

 

 
 
 
 

The following “Thank You” notes have been       
received through the church office and are posted 
on the “Thank You” board located outside the     
Fellowship Hall. 
 

The Family of Dorothy Jo Hawkins 
The Family of Rusty Pierce (Melba Pierce’s son) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Staff and entire church family extend their 
deepest Sympathy to the family and friends of: 
 
   Dorothy Jo Hawkins 
   Rusty Pierce 
   Evelyn Wheeler 

 

Wednesday Night  
Activities  
Resume 

September 9th 
 

4:00-6:20pm 
Children’s Music Ministry 

4p.m.—”Vibrations” Handbells for 4th-6th Grade 
5p.m.—Meal for Handbells 

5:30p.m.— Kid’s Worship Arts for K-6th Grade 
(Contact Michele Smith for details) 

 
6:30-7:30pm 
 Mission Friends 

(For 4years to K in the 4 Year Old Room) 
K-BAM 

(For 1st-6th Grade in the King’s Kid’s Hallway) 
 Youth 

(For 7th-12th Grade in the Youth Room) 
Sanctuary Choir Practice 

(For all “singing” adults in the Choir Suite) 
 Adult Prayer and Bible Study  

(For all adults in the Hospitality Room) 

WE ARE RETURNING TO 
ONE Worship Service! 

11:00 a.m. - Morning Worship  Beginning 8/30/20 
 

We will have a new “AT RISK” Seating 
Section for those at high risk and in need  

of additional social distancing seating. 
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